
AHPRA is responsible for 
establishing and maintaining 
effective and efficient national 
processes and procedures to 
deliver the National Registration 
and Accreditation Scheme. 
Governed by a national law, AHPRA 
has core regulatory and support 
functions that aim to protect the 
public and facilitate access to 
health services. AHPRA supports 
the 14 National Boards for the 
health professions regulated 
in the National Scheme. The 
National Boards set standards and 
policies that all registered health 
practitioners must meet. 

The RCS project aims to deliver 
an integrated technology solution 
to support the notification, 
monitoring and compliance, audit 
and offence business processes 
within AHPRA.

AHPRA is releasing a Request 
for Information (RFI) to gather 
information to identify the most 
effective, practical, scalable, robust 

and cost efficient software solution 
that meets the RCS business and 
technical requirements. AHPRA 
will evaluate the RFI responses 
and short-listed respondents will 
be invited to respond to a Request 
for Procurement (RFP) that AHPRA 
may subsequently issue. 

RFI documents will be available 
beginning Monday 10 December, 
2012 and can be obtained from: 

Duncan Davies 
Project Manager
Australian Health Practitioner 
Regulation Agency
duncan.davies@ahpra.gov.au 

Interested vendors should send a 
written request to the above email 
address to register to receive the 
RFI. Vendors are also invited to 
register to attend the RCS Briefing 
Session to be held on  
13 December 2012. 
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